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Weingarten, March 2, 2020 

 

A personnel change has taken place on the Board of Management of the international 

technology manager and financial service provider CHG-MERIDIAN AG: 45-year-old Ulrich 

Bergmann has taken on the role of CFO with effect from March 2, 2020. He succeeds 

Joachim Schulz, who – after 23 years of service – left the company at his own request on 

December 31, 2019. Since the departure of Joachim Schulz, Dr. Mathias Wagner, Chairman 

of the Board of Management, had been acting as interim CFO.  

 

Ulrich Bergmann was appointed Chief Representative for CHG-MERIDIAN on March 1, 

2019 and was responsible for all finance matters outside Germany, Austria, and Switzerland 

in his position as Finance Director International. He brings extensive relevant experience to 

his new role at CHG-MERIDIAN, having been a specialist consultant for banks and leasing 

companies for more than eight years as a partner at the auditing firm KPMG AG. Bergmann 

has a degree in business administration and worked for KPMG AG as an auditor. 

 

Now, he will serve as one of four members of the Board of Management of the international 

CHG-MERIDIAN, alongside the Chairman of the Board of Management, Dr. Mathias 

Wagner, the Chief Sales Officer, Frank Kottmann, and the Chief Information Officer, Oliver 

Schorer. 

 

Supervisory Board and Board of Management support succession plan 

 

“Ulrich Bergmann is highly qualified for the role of CFO and I am delighted that he has 

agreed to take it on. He will be a very valuable addition to the Board of Management and 

will continue to promote the positive development of CHG-MERIDIAN,” says Jürgen 

Mossakowski, Chairman of the Supervisory Board of CHG-MERIDIAN.  

 

“We look forward to collaborating with Ulrich Bergmann on the Board of Management. He 

will help us to work even more efficiently in the future and will implement suitable measures 

to contribute to the continued profitable and sustainable growth of our business,” says Dr. 

Mathias Wagner, Chairman of the Board of Management of CHG-MERIDIAN. 
 

 

Further information can be found at www.chg-meridian.com 
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The CHG-MERIDIAN Group 
 
 
The CHG-MERIDIAN Group is one of the world’s leading non-captive providers of technology management services to the 
IT, industrial, and healthcare sectors. With some 1,000 employees, the CHG-MERIDIAN Group offers its customers 
comprehensive support for their technology infrastructure – from consulting, financial, and operational services to used-
equipment remarketing services through its two technology and service centers in Germany and Norway.  
 
The CHG-MERIDIAN Group provides efficient technology management for large and medium-sized companies as well as 
public-sector administrations. It now serves more than 10,000 customers worldwide, managing technology investments 
worth a total of over €6.13 billion. The online-based TESMA® Technology and Service Management System provides 
more than 15,000 users with maximum transparency in technology management. The CHG-MERIDIAN Group has offices 
in 25 countries across the globe. Its headquarters are in Weingarten, Germany. 
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